
ST COLUMBKILLES CHURCH 

2 Kirkwood St, Rutherglen, G73 2SL 
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Charity No. SC011041  

CLERGY 

Fr. Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr. Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Bill McMillan (Deacon) 

19TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

7TH AUGUST/8TH AUGUST 2021 

HOLY MASS 

Mon – Fri, 10am 

Saturday, 10am; 5.30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday, 9am; 10.30am; 12 noon & 4pm 
Services marked in red will be live-streamed 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

Monday 9th August, 1.30 pm - Frank Glencross R.I.P 

Tuesday 10th August, 10 am - Jessie Shannon R.I.P 

Wednesday 11th August, 10am - Agnes Thompson R.I.P. 

Friday 13th August, 10am - Marie Spiers R.I.P. 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat - 9.30-9.55am 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat – 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact:-     

Deacon McMillan on deaconmcmillan@rcdom.org.uk 

or 07912759037. 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays and 

Sundays after Mass during August 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our 

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners. 

Please pray for the following:- 

Sick:- Andrew Cochran, Jim Grier, Mary      

Donaghy, Isabella Fleming, Angie Gibb, Brian 

McGurk, William Freeman (Tully), Donald 

Sutherland, Helen Cameron, Sandra Selenas, 

Daniel McGuigan, Elena Capani, May Grier, 

Dermot Corcoran, Helen Ward, Brian Malone, 

Alexander Brown, Mary (Molly) Margaret and 

Robert Gray, Frank Ward, John Cameron, Alan 

Cameron, Steven Murphy. 

Recently deceased:- Thomas McKell, 
Samuel Armstrong, Mary Kelly, Frances 
McBride, Hugh Watt, Patrick Connor, 
Mary McGlinchey (Cardonagh), Sarah 
Connolly,  Isobel Flannery, Sean McLoughlin, 
Gary Patterson, Jim Ralph, Frank Glencross 

Anniversaries:- Margaret McLaughlin, 
Rinalda and Secondo Sichi, Lori, Ross and 
Sauro Sichi, Patricia McVey 

Birthday remembrance:- Alice Carlin, Anna 
Kavanagh 

Baptisms:- We welcome: Elizabeth Ann        
Milligan, Tommy Patrick and Charlotte       
Robertson to our community. 

Wedding:- Congratulations to Michael 
and Lauren Briggs. 

Ruby Wedding:- Congratulations to Danny and 
Catherine Bradley. 

Sanctuary flowers, in recognition of:- 

Margaret McGowan, Margaret McLaughlin, 

Janette Hyland, Mary Feeley

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing 

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

Last week’s collection - £1470 

Peter’s Pence - £469 

Thank you for your generosity 

***THIS MONTHS SPECIAL COLLECTION IS FOR THE 

BUILDING FUND. PLEASE PLACE ANY DONATIONS IN 

THE BOX AT THE BACK OF THE CHURCH*** 



WELFARE CLINIC IN PARTNERSHIP WITH THE CITIZENS ADVICE BUREAU (CAB) 

As you are aware we are establishing a Welfare clinic on the first Saturday of each month. Fr   
Mournian had a successful meeting with Sharon Hampson, the manager of the Rutherglen CAB and 
we are delighted that they have agreed to work in partnership with us.  

Message from the Citizens Advice Bureau:- 

‘We would like to advise people that your local CAB is here with an Outreach Facility within St 
Columbkilles, ready to give you free, independent expert advice and support on any financial problems 
you are facing. We can help by putting on hold creditor demands for payment, negotiating better       
re-payment schedules, advise on various options for paying bills, dealing with arrears and tackling 
debt. This is what we do every day. We talk to the energy companies, the Council, credit card          
providers, landlords and all sorts of other agencies, to help relieve people of their money and debt 
problems. We can also do an income maximisation check to make sure you are getting all the income 
available to you plus ways to reducing costs. We are here to help.  
So, whatever your financial worries now or in the future, and whether it is bills, arrears or debt you 
are struggling to pay, make sure you get in touch with us so we can work together on finding
solutions. Call us on 0141-646-3191, or drop in to our local hub within the Church Hall.’ 
The first clinic will be Saturday 4th September 10am-12pm in the Church Hall. 

SCHOLA GROUP 

Our Schola group are meeting again at 3pm in the 

Church on Sundays for a rehearsal before the 4pm 

Mass. They are looking for new members, who 

will be made most welcome!  

DAY BY DAY 

Day by Day books for August are available at the 

back of the church, priced £1.50 

EASING OF RESTRICTIONS—UPDATE 

From Monday 9th August all the pews will be back in use and the distribution of Holy Communion will 

go back to normal. All other restrictions still remain. 

MARCH FOR LIFE UK 

March for Life UK is the largest pro-life event in 

the UK which has a continuous year long mission. 

The event is a pro-life festival that consists of live 

music, family fun activities, educational stalls, 

Christian prayer and inspiring speakers.  The 

highlight of the day is a joyous march through the 

heart of London proclaiming our central message 

of “Life from Conception, No Exception.” 

This year’s march takes place on 4th September. 

Buses will be travelling from Scotland from     

various pick up points at a cost of £30 return. For 

more information and to book a place on the bus 

please email louise@spucscotland.org or          

curia@rcdop.org.uk.  

HELP REQUIRED—CHURCH CLEANING 

We are very lucky to have a team of parishioners 

who give of their time to keep our beautiful 

church looking its best. As you can imagine, with 

a church of our size, it is quite a task and they are 

looking for new members to join them, the more 

the merrier! The church gets cleaned after the 

10am Mass on a Wednesday and anyone willing 

to help just has to turn up after Mass. Refresh-

ments are provided...once the work has been 

done! 



 



 




